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School reopening to ALL children on Monday 8th March 

Friday 26th February 2021 

Dear Parent 

I hope this letter finds you and your families safe and well. 

Following the Prime Minister’s recent announcement, I am very pleased to confirm that school will 

be reopening to ALL children from Monday 8th March 2021.  

As you will know, school has remained open to the children of critical workers and to vulnerable 

children since 5th January. 82 children from Reception to Year 6 have attended on a daily basis. 

Nursery has also remained open to all children.  The majority of pupils have been learning 

successfully and safely from home. 

We are now extremely pleased to be able to welcome back all children on 8th March. 

Over the coming days, I will be writing regularly to all parents to update you on the instructions, 

arrangements and safety measures in place. Please read all of this very important information 

carefully. As more children and adults access the site, it is absolutely vital that we all work together 

to do all that we can to make sure that school reopens safely, and more importantly- stays open! 

Online learning will continue for the next week before all children return to school. 

I look forward to sharing further details in the coming days. 

Stay Safe! 

Warmest regards 

Mr David Potter 

 

 

Head Teacher 
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